
Hi,  

Heard about the new bill being raised …..  

As a consumer and as someone concerned with the environmental damage packaging causes I 
cannot see any barriers to such a scheme (as has been run in SA for decades) being introduced 
nationally… 

I am sure that the drink suppliers will whine and complain but this is a small price to pay for an 
environmentally sustainable packaging policy… 

It is not as if it is anything very new or daring ….  

As I mentioned SA has had this for ages and many European countries run a paid container return 
program…  

I hope you get on with it …  

Regards  
Owen  

 


